
Fall 2018 

Any young man interested in 
playing lacrosse for Ridgeline in 
the spring should contact Mr 
Skidmore ASAP.   
Mr Skidmore is in Room 211.  

GOT HOMEWORK ?  

 
Computer lab room 118 is 
open every morning at 7:30 
for students to work on 
homework and/or print 
homework off.  

Come in and check it out !    
 

I hear Mrs. Hendrickson is 
super nice!   

 

 

Boys basketball open gyms for September will be Wednesdays 
from 4:30-6 pm in the main gym.  October's open gyms will be 
Mondays and Wednesdays 4:30-6 pm. 

Girls basketball open gyms for September will be Mondays 
from 4:30-6 pm in the main gym.  October's open gyms will be 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 4:30-6 pm. 

Questions? Email Coach Jenks at ainsli.jenks@ccsdut.org 

Or Coach Buchmiller at Graydon.Buchmiller@ccsdut.org  

 

Ridgeline Reflections 

2018-2019 theme "Heroes Around Me" 

Due Date – November 14th 

Categories:  Dance Choreography, Film Production, 

Literature, Music Composition, Photography and Visual 

Arts 

Entry Forms at the Main Office 

Turn in Entries to the office when completed! 

Questions? Text Tiffany Putnam  

at  435-890-9816  

Exec is offering 
2018 “As One”       

T-shirts 

$5.00 
(at lunch or from Exec Member) 

 

Get one before 
Homecoming! 
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Monday, September 17 

 Dress up day  
           (Hawaiian shirt) 

 Homecoming assembly during flex  
 Tie Dying Spirit Shirts after school until 4:30 

(Bring your own shirt) 

 

Tuesday, September 18 

Dress up day 
         (white/gold sandals, bed sheets, etc.) 
 

Wednesday, September 19 

 Dress up day 
(Animal prints) 

 Parade 6:00 p.m. (line up at 5:30 in south 
parking lot; students park in north parking)  

 Powderpuff Football right after the parade! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, September 20 

Dress up day 
(wear your shirt from Monday) 

 Chalk the bridge after school until 4:30 
 

Friday, September 21 

 Dress up day  
(Ridgeline Colors and Team/Club Gear) 

 Tailgate before the game at 5:30! 
 Games and Ice Cream Social 
 Home Football game 7:00 p.m. vs. Logan 
 

Saturday, September 22 

Schedule of Activities 

Parade Route 



The PTA will be selling the HAWK card during parent 

teacher conferences October 1-2.  The HAWK Card is our 

one fundraiser that is held for the year.  With a $15 

donation to PTSA you receive a free HAWK card.  We are in 

need of financial support in order to support our teachers 

and students throughout the year.   

Some of the things that your financial support goes 

towards are: Back to School Teacher lunch, Teacher 

Appreciation Week, Homecoming Week, Reflection Contest 

Awards, Ping Pong Tournament Prizes, Christmas Cookies, 

Safety Week and other events throughout the year to show 

our teachers and students how much we care about 

them.  We have amazing parents, teachers and students at 

Ridgeline and we are very proud of that! 



Seniors: Utah College Application 
Week November 5th-9th. 

Colleges and Universities will be here helping Seniors 
submit their applications before school, during FLEX, 
and at lunch time. Some colleges waive their application 
fee for students who participate.  

Seniors: FAFSA Completion Night:  
Thurs, Nov 8,   5-7 pm,  Career Center 

The FAFSA application opens October 1st for students 
going to college in Fall 2019.  

In addition to completing their FAFSA, students who 
attend can apply for the $2500 scholarship offered 
through StepUpUtah.  



School Lunch 

Dietary lunches are available once a Medical for has been filled out by the Doctor, available on CCSD site. 

Free/Reduced Lunch:  For those of you who qualified for free/reduced lunch last year, you need to reapply 
every year.  This can be done online (preferred) or by filling out a free/reduced form in the fee office.  We 
will continue your free/reduced lunch benefits from last year until October 5th to give you time to get this 
year’s application filled out.  After this date, if we have not heard from you, your student’s account will be 
charged the regular breakfast and lunch prices.  Also, if you qualify for free/reduced lunch, you also qualify 
for free/reduced breakfast.  Feel free to have your students come to school early and try our yummy 
breakfast! 

SchoolPay.com: You have the ability view your student’s lunch account activity online at the 
SchoolPay.com website.  You can see when payments/charges are made and check your student’s balance. 
You can also pay with a credit card, however, there is a $1.95 fee for each credit card transaction made. 

Breakfast: Breakfast is served every day from 7:30 – 7:55 in the lunch room.  Price for a regular breakfast is 
$1.65 and for a reduced breakfast is $0.30.  Ala carte items are also sold. If you qualify for free lunch, you 
qualify for free breakfast! 

Just a reminder to keep your 
lunch accounts positive.  

Lunch Cards:  Your student’s ID 
card is also their lunch card.  If your 
student forgets/loses their ID card, 
they can come to the lunch window 
for a ‘One Day Lunch Slip’.  If a lunch 
card is lost, you can purchase a new 
one at the Fee Office for $3.00.  

Negative Lunch Balances: If your 
students lunch account goes below 
zero, their lunch card will be taken 
until lunch money is paid.  Students 
can still eat lunch, they will just need 
to come to the lunch window for a 
special slip that can only be used on 
one of the three main lunch 
lines.  Lunch money can be paid by 
dropping a lunch envelope 
(provided) in the main office lunch 
box (by 9:00 a.m. for same day 
credit) or in person at the lunch 
window.  Credit card payment can 
be made online but there is a 
nominal fee applied.  Students can 
come to the lunch window to 
retrieve their lunch cards once their 
lunch balance is above zero.  




